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12th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Lower Sixth ACW France: Château du Baffy  

Saturday 1st July – Tuesday 4th July 2023 

https://chateaudubaffy.education/ 

 

I am delighted that your daughter has secured a place on the Sixth Form ‘Alternative Curriculum Week’ 

trip in France – Château Du Baffy.  

 

The trip will provide students with the perfect blend of culture, academia, and fun for a real adventure. It 

will provide students the opportunity to explore the medieval town of Bayeux, explore the vibrant markets, 

learn the art of traditional bread making, relax in the picturesque fishing port of Honfleur, tackle the high 

ropes at west adventure and stay in an historical building rich in history and set in a beautiful, safe, and 

relaxing rural setting. 

 

Included: 

Condor ferry to St Malo  

Coach transfer to Château Du Baffy 

Full-board accommodation 

Daily activities 

 

The total cost of the trip has now been confirmed as £575, which includes all travel expenses, 

accommodation, insurance and evening meals, including breakfast. However, this price does not include 

lunches or spending money.  

 

Please can I ask you to make a note of the following payment dates and amounts. 

 

• £150.00 paid by 21st October 2022  

• £400.00 paid by 7th April 2023 

 

You may of course pay in one lump sum of £550 Cheques should be made payable to The Ladies’ 

College, or you can pay by BACS to: 

 

Account Name:                 The Ladies' College 

Account Number:             06017614 

Sort Code:                         60-09-20 

Reference:                         ACW 2023 / Surname 

  

https://chateaudubaffy.education/


As numbers have now been finalised, we will be arranging a parent meeting in early 2023 to provide 

more details about the trip and collect all required documents.  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact myself eclements@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

or Mrs Cheshire kcheshire@ladiescollege.ac.gg by phone on (01481) 721602. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Miss Emma Clements 

Head of Sixth Form and Enrichment 
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